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Reply for provincial government of Palawan
1 message

Christine Feril <czarinachristine86@gmail.com> Fri, May 7, 2021 at 4:02 PM
To: "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Good day Ms. Pereira

This is an advanced info pertaining to your email sent to mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph inquiring for confirmation of
Land Classification status of lots 931 and 932,  of CAD 1037-D, El nido Cadastre intended to construct Solid and
Sewage Waste Treatment Plant.

Please be informed that as per verification made by Land Evaluation and Survey Section (LESS) under the Surveys
and Mapping Division (SMD), your requested lots falls within Unclassified Public Forest hence to be treated as
Timberland/Forestland and is covered by ElNido-Taytay Managed Resources Protected Area. This classification will
remain unless another approved Land Classification Map is issued by the office of NAMRIA.

Furthermore, our office is currently on the process of preparing an official communication letter with attached Map
Showing lots 931 and 932 overlaying with digitized Land Classification Map.

This verification was made on May 7, 2021.

- O'Soniel Moises Tuddao
PIT II / GIS Specialist II

Sent from my Huawei Mobile
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